
July 7, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: William von Till, Chief
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

FROM: Stephen J. Cohen, Hydrogeologist  /RA/
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: REPORT OF MEETING WITH RIO ALGOM MINING, LLC ON
JUNE 26, 2006

Enclosed for your information is a report of the subject meeting.

Docket No:    40-8905
License No.:  SUA-1473

Enclosure:  Meeting Report

cc: Meeting Attendees
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MEETING ATTENDEES

Date: June 26, 2006 - 5:00 p.m.

Topic:   Rio Algom Mining, LLC

NAME AFFILIATION PHONE NUMBER E-MAIL

Stephen J. Cohen USNRC 301-415-7182 sjc7@nrc.gov

Ron Linton USNRC 301-415-7777 rcl1@nrc.gov

Robert G. Lukes USNRC 301-415-4025 rgl@nrc.gov

Ruth Weiner USNRC/ACNW 505-289-8406 rfweine@sandia.gov

Mike Fliegel USNRC 301-415-6629 mhr1@nrc.gov

Russell Jones Tronox 405-775-5165 russ.jones@tronox.com

Mark Plessinger Stoller 970-248-6571 mplessinger@gjo.doe.gov

Tom Pauling USDOE-LM 970-248-6048 tpauling@gjo.doe.gov

Curt Sealy Consultant 970-640-6590 csealy1066@aol.com

Bob Lewis Consultant 303-522-1118 bob.lewis@worleyparsons.
com

Terry Fletcher Rio Algom 505-287-8851 terry.fletcher@bhpbilliton.c
om

Peter Luthiger Rio Algom 505-287-88581 peter.luthiger@bhpbilliton.c
om

By Teleconference

Michael Raddatz USNRC 301-415-6334 mgr@nrc.gov

Attachment 1



MEETING REPORT
RIO ALGOM MINING, LLC SIDEBAR

DATE: June 26, 2006

TIME: 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Four Points Sheraton Denver Cherry Creek
Empire Room
600 South Colorado Boulevard
Denver, CO 80246

PURPOSE: Sidebar meeting to discuss the status of the soil decommissioning plan review,
Pond 2 cell design review, and future submittals.

ATTENDEES: See Attachment 1

BACKGROUND:

DISCUSSION:

1. Environmental assessment (EA) and Federal Register (FRN) notice for soil decommissioning plan
are in concurrence with the Office of the General Counsel.  

2. Review of Pond 2 will commence starting July 2006.

3. Rio Algom will request change to the Pond 3 cover design to eliminate redundancy in the number
of filter layers.  Rio Algom will also request a change to the erosion protection near the tailings
impoundment.

ACTIONS:

• NRC to complete soil decommissioning licensing action (EA, FRN, Technical Evaluation Report) in
July 2006.

• Rio Algom plans to submit two license amendment requests in July 2006.

ATTACHMENTS

Attachment 1 - Attendee List

Enclosure


